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04 March 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers 

Re: Non Uniform Day – Friday 3 April 2020 

On Friday 3 April 2020, Plume Academy will be holding a non-uniform day in support of local charities. 

Therefore, we are politely requesting that all students consider making a £1 voluntary contribution 

towards the charities during form time and for wearing their own clothing during the day. 

Students across both academy campuses can wear clothing that is deemed suitable, appropriate and 

safe. Nevertheless, we have every faith this will be the case regardless. 

Many thanks in advance of your usual level of support in this matter and let us hope for an enjoyable 

and positively memorable final day of the spring term for students and staff alike. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr A Stoneman 
Assistant Vice Principal & Fambridge Road Campus Lead 
 
 

 
 
Mrs J Everett 
Assistant Vice Principal & Mill Road Campus Lead 
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